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GATHERING SCHEDULE

Board Meeting 6:00 P.M.

Fellowship 6:30 P.M.

Worship 7:30 P.M.

May 16 – Our Savior
Lutheran Church- Three
Rivers

June 20 – First United
Methodist- Beeville

The wind blows where it wishes,

and you hear its sound, but you do

not know where it comes from or

where it goes. So it is with

everyone who is born of the Spirit.

John 3:8

Adrienne Zermeno

Community

Spiritual

Director

“Each of you should use whatever
gift you have received to serve
others, as faithful stewards of
God’s grace in its various forms. If
anyone speaks, they should do so
as one who speaks the very words
of God. If anyone serves, they
should do so with the strength God
provides, so that in all things God
may be praised through Jesus
Christ. To him be the glory and the
power for ever and ever. Amen.”

NIV11-4:101 Peter

Grace and peace in the name of our
Lord Jesus Christ!

Remember the three legged
Emmaus stool with piety, study and
service. Peter reminds us about the
importance of service so that we
can bring praise and glory to God.

I have heard people say time and

time again, “that’s not my gifts….it

is not something I’m good at.”

Usually it’s done when someone

else asks it they want to serve in

some bold way- like work the

inside Emmaus team. The strength

in the service is not in our gifts but

rather what God can do with our

yes, even in our weaknesses.

When I was in college I took

interpersonal communications so

that I wouldn’t have to stand up in

front of peers and give five short

talks throughout the semester. God

must have been laughing at my

fear.

See Adrienne Page 2

Chase Kopplin

Community
Lay Director

I was happy to see everyone

at the gathering in Beeville.

The Men’s walk was

absolutely the best walk

ever!! We had a very strong

turnout at the Gathering in

April and I would like to see

an even better one for Three

Rivers!!!

So come on out for the next

gathering to welcome in the

baby chicks in Three Rivers

gathering on May,16th, at Our

Savior Lutheran Church of

Three Rivers. And

REMEMBER sponsors,

please come on out with the

new baby chicks and let’s

welcome them into our

community!



If you will give a

Fourth Day Talk

at a gathering,

Contact: Danny Denson

danny@densonlls.com

830-299-9661

Prayer List

Team and Pilgrims of Walk 69

Albert Garcia Viola Monrreal

Frank Garcia Joe Cisneros

Cora Sain

No 4th Day Speaker for
April

We heard from all the
Babe Chicks from Walk

#68!

Welcome to the
Windmill Emmaus

Community!

Adrienne continued from page 1

At some point I got the nudge from God to use gifts I didn’t even realize I had in preaching. It was God who took my yes and
has transformed it to bring the Lord glory.

Think about those places where God is nudging you to serve, those places God is nudging you to speak up, those things you
could only do if you had the strength God provides.

As we live into our identity as Easter people remember God is sending us out to use our gifts.

De Colores!
Pastor Adrienne



Danny Denson

Lay Director

Walk # 68

2019

Greeting and God’s Blessings to all:

God Blessed Walk #68 with 21 pilgrims and for these pilgrims it was the BEST

WALK EVER. The Holy Spirit was busy moving them by Friday night and the

results were obvious on Sunday afternoon. For those who came to Candlelight or

Closing, a heartfelt Thank You goes out to you.

Now is the time to re-energize OUR Emmaus community. Folks, it needs to start

with you.

DeColores

Danny

Katheryn Mylnar

Lay Director

Walk #69

October 3-6, 2019

Hello friends, as I write this we are going to Team Selection on Sunday for Walk 69.

I have prayed and prayed that God would provide the team that He has chosen for

this Walk. I admit that my human nature is to worry about how many apps that I

have or have not received but then I feel His hands on my shoulders, I stop, get still

and listen to Him remind me that I put this in His hands and He will provide the

necessary elements to make this the “best Walk ever.” I’m only interfering when I

try to take over and fix it. Satan doesn’t want God’s people to draw closer to Him

because that weakens his power, but our God will always give us the strength and

courage we need or carry out His plan if we will apply ourselves to be a part of it.

I’m so very blessed to be a part of this with each of you! As we start serious

preparations for this Walk, let’s remember who we are doing this for – our reason

for participating – the humbling honor to be a part of His Kingdom work. I’m

praying that His will be done in every piece of this puzzle we are putting together;

when we see the final completion of our work, we will realize that we have indeed

been a part of something much bigger, more important and farther reaching than we

ever imagined!

De Colores!



WINDMILL EMMAUS COMMUNITY
BOARD MEMBERS 2018

Chase Kopplin (Community Lay Director)
Danny Denson (Assistant Community Lay Director)
Paula Morgan (Secretary)
Leanne Fox (Board Rep, Co-Secretary)
Richard Webb (Treasurer)
Danny Dobson (Community Board Rep)
Adrienne Zermeno (Community Spiritual Director)
Ken Houston (Assistant Spiritual Director)
Gary Conklin (Assistant Spiritual Director)
Dean Fleming (Assistant Spiritual Director)
Trish Denson
Glenda Harbaugh
Glenda Baker
Patricia Kopplin
Lou Schulenberg

FIRST UNITED

METHODIST CHURCH

106 E. CLEVELAND ST.
BEEVILLE, TEXAS

78102

To receive the Breeze via email send your email address to windmillprayers@gmail.com and Pennie will send the

Breeze to your email address.

Windmill Emmaus Financial Report

General Operating Fund $10,849.13

Scholarship Fund $3233.50

Total Funds Available $14,082.63

If you are unable to attend monthly gatherings, but
would like to contribute to the financial needs of
your Windmill Emmaus Community, donations can
be sent to Danny Dobson (treasurer), P. O. Box 26,
Beeville, Texas 78104.


